
 

 Social Distance Learning – Lunch & Bathroom Procedures  

 

Bathroom Procedures 

 

Due to this year’s efforts to social distance and to ensure the safety of our 
students and employees, we are establishing bathroom procedures for our 
Upper School students.   
 

1. Each teacher will be given a lanyard with a bathroom pass on it. 
 
2. Ideally, one student should be out of the classroom at a 

time.  Teachers will use good judgement in an emergency and have 
an additional emergency lanyard. 

 
3. Students who have permission and a pass will go to the nearest 

restroom. 
 

4. There will be two hooks outside of each bathroom.  Each student 
should hang his/her lanyard on the hook and then “take care of 
business.”  Flush the toilet / urinal. Wash his/her hands thoroughly. 
Immediately retrieve the lanyard and return to class without delay. 
 

5. If both hooks already have a lanyard hanging outside the bathroom, 
the student should wait until another student exits.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch Procedures 

 

Lunch will look very different this school year.  All Upper School students will 
eat by grade level until further notice.  We encourage students to pack a 
lunch if possible.  There will be grab and go, individually-wrapped food items 
for students to choose from should they eat from the prepared cafeteria 
food.  THERE WILL BE NO OUTSIDE FOOD ALLOWED!  This includes 
delivery services such as delivery pizza, Uber Eats, GrubHub, and 
more.  Parents and family members will not be allowed to drop off 
lunches.  This practice has always been against the rules, and will be 

strictly enforced for the safety of all students and CSAS employees.   
 

MS Lunch will work on a three-day/ three-location rotation, practicing social 

distancing in each area.  Grade levels will rotate each day, weather 
permitting.  
For example:  Monday - 6th in the Cafeteria; 7th in the stadium; 8th grade in 
classrooms 
 

HS Lunch will work on a four-day/four-location rotation, practicing social 

distancing in each area.  Grade levels will rotate each day, weather 
permitting.   
For example:  Monday - 9th in the Cafeteria; 10th in the stadium; 11th on the 
front steps/lawn; 12th in classrooms 
 

No students will be allowed to eat in a teacher’s room on days when they are 
to eat in a different location.  
 

Unfortunately, seniors will not be allowed to eat off campus on Wednesdays 
until we receive word that it is acceptable to do so again.   

 


